It was a good day at work. The Lord bless me with good productivity in data entry. I had
some good conversations with several people. One of the projects I've been praying over
and working on was submitted. It had some good initial responses. I'm so grateful to the
Lord for the whole process. It has helped me learn more about the school district and listen
to the voices of employees across the district. I praise the Lord for the many ways I see Him
using me at work and the many I don’t. I want to continually be in the place where I'm
listening to His voice and seeing Him at work and joining Him in it.

This evening I picked up some odds and ends to finish Christmas wrapping. I got a few
things and the grocery store and headed home. It was nice to relax around the house
tonight. During this busy season, I'm reminded how blessed I am because of the gift of
Jesus Christ. I want to share some thought the Lord blessed me with years ago. It is called
The Shepherd’s Story. You can find it here
http://web.mac.com/geoffgentry/Geoff Gentrys Journal/Writing.html .
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